
 
From Behind the Service Counter 
 
WE'RE MOVING THE STORE TO ACROSS THE STREET BESIDE CAMILIO'S RESTAURANT 
 
After 20 years in our Canotek location, it's finally time for a change. 
 
It should come as no surprise to all our loyal customers that over they years we've settled in like an old 
familiar house and now the excitement of the move into new digs has us reenergized and we're chomping at 
the bit.   
 
During the month of March we will be dismantling the walls, shelves and cupboards, clearing the benches 
and counters, and no doubt finding all those things we lost eons ago and have been looking for ever since. 
 
So while this is a great cleansing opportunity for us, it's a great chance for you to pick up all that old stock 
we've been hanging on to.  Stop in and make us an offer.  We're not going to take it with us and would like 
it to get to a good home. 
 
This is definitely a sign that the world is changing.  Computer usage is being moved into the mobile world 
and PCs and laptops are less relevant to the casual user.  Tablets and smart phones are great for Facebook, 
email and Google so the main stream PCs are reverting to their original user base, the business world and 
the serious users. 
 
As a computer service and sales business, there's still a place for us but it's changing and so are we. 
 
The prospect of finding a 'real' service department that doesn't charge and arm and a leg and actually knows 
what they're doing is becoming more difficult but we're comfortable in filling that role.  Being able to 
resolve issues that most big box stores scratch their heads at is oddly satisfying and we expect to continue 
on for years to come.  Why not stop by to see the new store? 
 
The move should be complete by the end of March. 
 
Happy computing and we hope to see you soon. 
 
Harley Bloom 
Bloom MicroTech 


